

Friday 29th September was our annual Kevin Hughes Trophy Day. Congratulations to all our winners.

North/South: Rhonda Innes and Sylvia Robb East/West: Garry Clarke and Patrick Hawkes.



Pictured: Dorothy Hughes with N/S winners, Rhonda Innes and Sylvia Robb.

A good day, we had 17 tables for bridge which was followed by our finger-food luncheon. Good bridge, good food, good company. It was lovely to welcome back Dorothy again. Thank you, Tigers, and thank you to our organizers.

Thank you also to Kevin for bringing Dorothy back to us for the day. She is a much-loved member of our club.

Happy Birthday

Helen Motbey ... 1st October Gabrielle Celeste ... 4th October Thea Martinot ... 6th October 6th October Rick Gosby ... 9th October Louise Lewis ... Sue Kenny ... 15th October 18th October Joan Walsh ... Sharon Versteege ... 22nd October Laughton Hegarty ... 23rd October 26th October Gary Barwick ... Jodie Gudaitis ... 28th October 28th October Jan Hilton ...

Wow! 10% of our members have their birthday in October. Wishing you all a Happy Birthday.



COMMUNITY BRIDGE CLUB

BATEAU BAY

October Newsletter

September Promotions

NAME	ABF NO HOM	IE RANK
Regan, Margaret	856894 2-036	5 Life
Gudaitis, Jodie	1025635 2-035	5 National
Versteege, Sharon	827436 2-035	5 Bronze State

Congratulations

Coming Events

Our next event will be the Christmas Party on Friday 8th December. Notices will come out shortly. You can book in via Calendar entry on our website, or when at your bridge session. *Christmas Luncheon is free to current members only*.



Yes, there will be music. So practice your Christmas Carols, start warming your vocal chords.

Also, as this is a sit-down menu, we will need definite numbers. Closing date will be 17th November for those wishing to come to the luncheon.

Looking for a partner?

We have a lot of members who don't have a regular partner and would like to play more often. We also have a lot of members whose regular partners may be away, and they would like to play, but feel uncomfortable playing with someone different.

Our partner arranger is Sharon on 0403 288 627.

She knows just what to do and who suits who. Ring, or leave a message, and she will get back to you.

You can also email us on: communitybridgeclubbateaubay@gmail.com and we will back to you.

(2)

CBCCCNewsletterNo40 pg. 1